March 19, 2020
Tiger Family -

UPDATE (as of 2:00 pm, March 19)

Governor Abbott has officially closed all public schools in Texas through April 3.
This closure will include all school related activities.

As of now, classes will resume on April 6, 2020!

Packet pick-up and Lunch will remain as sent out earlier.

STUDENTS’ WORK

Parents, please plan on picking up a packet of work for your child on Sunday afternoon
(March 22) from 3:00-5:00 at your child’s school. Locations for pick-ups: West
Elementary—Bus Lane by cafeteria; South Elementary—Bus Lane on the playground;
Junior High—Bus lane at the back of the building; High School—Bus lane between the main
building and the Jesse Hanson Gym. If for some reason, you cannot come on Sunday
afternoon, you may pick up this work on Monday from 10:30-1:00 at the same locations.
Please plan on remaining in your car. Students should complete the work and bring it back
to school when we return.

STUDENTS’ LUNCHES

In addition, beginning Monday, March 23, we will provide student lunches. The pick-up time
will be 10:30-1:00 Monday through Friday until we return to regular classes. The pick-up
locations will be: West Elementary—Bus lane by cafeteria; South Elementary—Bus lane on
the playground; Junior High—Bus lane at the back of the building; High School—Bus lane
between the main building and the Jesse Hanson Gym.

Beginning Tuesday, March 24, there will also be a bus in the parking lot of Crump’s/Dollar
Tree during this time to pick up lunches. You DO NOT have to go to your child’s school. Any
student’s lunch may be picked up at any of these locations. Depending on the response for
those picking up lunches, the locations could be changed for the next week, but in this case,
you will be notified. Again, please plan on remaining in your car.

Stay positive and have faith! Show your TIGER PRIDE!
Sandra Quarles
D-LS ISD Superintendent



